
Active engagement for residents of Adare & 
District Memory Care Centre. Our intrepid team 
hit the bowling alley and had a blast for Positive 
Ageing Week. Very cool.

Bowling For Positive Ageing Week

Resident Frank 
McAuliffe playing 
fetch with Ted - 
fun and exercise in 
the lovely Autumn 
weather at Sancta 
Maria Nursing Home.

So Precious

Truly special photos of resident Dympna who 
celebrated her 100th birthday surrounded by the 
love of her family, friends, fellow residents, and 
staff of Kilmainhamwood Nursing Home.

Centenarian Celebrations 

Resident Cissy with care 
assistant Lisa from Ennis 
Nursing Home. Cissy gives a 
baking demonstration every 
Wednesday for her fellow 
residents. They request what 
they would like baked and 
enjoy it for their tea later in 
the evening. 

Cissy - Living With Purpose

Congrats to the entire Kilcolgan Nursing Home 
team who came to work dressed in wedding gowns 
and evening wear, to raise much needed funds for 
the Irish Cancer Society. Residents were absolutely 
thrilled with all the glamour and fuss on the day.

We Dared To Care

Such precious photos shared by the care team in 
Lakes Nursing Home. The pet therapy session was 
a wonderful and uplifting hands-on experience for 
residents. So endearing!

Our Furry Friends

Learning The Art Of  Selfies

Residents of Swords Nursing Home had a right 
giggle playing with photo filters to create the 
ultimate selfies, with activities coordinator Sylwia.

The thoughtful team at Caherass Nursing Home, 
hosted a wedding for the enrichment of our 
residents’ lives - a special day to get excited about, 
get dressed-up for, have the make-up done, dance, 
sing, mingle with family... absolute joy.

Everyone Loves A Good Wedding

Kilrush Nursing Home’s outing to Kilkee was 
another special sunny day for residents and their 
accompanying care team. They love their roadtrips.

Annual Outing To Kilkee

Residents and staff of Cloverlodge went all-out for 
their Halloween Party this year - wow! Between 
skeleton guests, creepy treats, and scary make-up 
it really was a party to remember for residents and 
their families. 

Fang-tastic Feast

SUCH a gorgeous 
photo shared by The 
Park Nursing Home 
of resident Nuala 
O’Brien enjoying an 
impromptu dance 
with carer Darren.

Home-From-Home Joy 

Residents of Cloverlodge Nursing Home enjoyed 
the most colourful visit to the magnificent 
Arboretum Home & Garden Heaven and Rachel’s 
Garden Café. Such a beautiful place to hang out. 

Making Memories 
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Resident Kevin Moloney & his wife Marian 
The Park Nursing Home
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Smiles all round as the residents from Killarney 
Nursing Home, enjoy a wonderful outing to 
Muckross House.

Destination Muckross

Such happy pictures from Rush Nursing Home. 
Residents planting-out the raised beds for some 
winter colour in their home-from-home.

Keeping Active in The Fresh Air

The very wonderful 
Nellie (left) and her 
fellow residents of St 
Martha’s Nursing Home 
handknit this beautiful 
scarf for Chef Breda.

Handmade With 
Love & Care

What a vibrant and happy week is has been for 
residents and staff of Castle Gardens Nursing 
Home. Costume party fun and mischief.

Hallowen Monster Mash 

Resident Sr Sheila Costello (centre) with her friends 
from the Mercy Convent, celebrating her 86th 
birthday in Sligo Nursing Home. Beautiful photo!

Mercy Sisters Celebrate With Sr Sheila 

Moycullen Nursing Home residents and staff were 
absolutely overjoyed when members of the heroic 
Galway Team paid them a visit with the treasured 
Liam MacCarthy Cup. Hip Hip Hurray!

The Smiles Speak For Themselves 

Festive Preparations

Residents are getting organised for Christmas  
and making cards for a Fairtrade Ireland 
competition at Roseville House Nursing Home. 

Halloween Joy

A snapshot of the 
joyful Halloween 
entertainment in 
Ballincollig Community 
Nursing Unit.

Residents Elizabeth, Victor, Sarah, Vincent, and 
Mairead of Archersrath Nursing Home had the 
best afternoon in their local bowling alley, with 
carers Michaela and Jemma. 

Living Life To The Fullest

Wooly Ward’s Farm Visitors

Wooly Ward’s Farm and their cast of friendlies 
dropped by to meet and greet the residents of 
Swords Nursing Home. Residents loved petting 
and grooming the small furries. 

Staff and residents really got into the spooky spirit 
for Halloween at Clearbrook Nursing Home. 
Spooktacular fun - well done team.

Clearbrook’s First Halloween Party

Congratulations to Maeve 
Poff of Killarney Nursing 
Home, a finalist for Nurse 
of The Year at the NHI 
Care Awards. The entire 
Mowlam team are so very 
proud of Maeve’s success.

NHI Care Awards

The joyful benefits of pet therapy for residents of 
Millrace Nursing Home. What a cutie ‘Ollie’ is! Such 
a cuddly companion for the residents.

Puppy Love

Residents of St Martha’s Nursing Home walked 
amongst animals from all five continents at Fota 
Wildlife Park and had the most enjoyable excursion 
to celebrate Positive Ageing Week. 

Age Action Week In Fota

Resident Josephine 
Madden places her 
memory leaf on the 
Remembrance Tree 
in The Park Nursing 
Home - remembering 
residents who have 
sadly passed during 
the year.

Remembering Our Loved Ones

Even when a resident 
prefers to have a 
duvet day, birthdays 
are still celebrated 
by the wonderful 
care team in 
Kilmainhamwood - 
Happy 95th Birthday 
dearest Bridget.

Person-Centred


